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May 28, 1986

Peter Buckland
Boat Basin Farm
P. 0. Box 10024
Pacific Centre
Vancouver, B. C.
V7Y 1B2

Dear Peter;

Thank you for your recent submission on your Hesquiat
Lake gold-silver prospect. It certainly has some very interesting
values and is well located. Unfortunately at this time Corporation
Falconbridge Copper is already quite heavily committed to massive
sulphide - gold exploration on Vancouver Island and these priorities
preclude us participating in your project at this time.

However we would 1like to keep abreast of developments
on the property and hope that you will keep us informed should
any occur.

Thank you for your submission. Best wishes in your

exploration.

Yours tr

VAR
A. J. Davidson
Senior Exploration Geologist
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